
My name is Suzy and I am the Alberta Regional Representative for Fibromyalgia Association Canada (FAC). 
 
May 12, 2023 is the 31st anniversary of Fibromyalgia Awareness Day as recognized by the World Health 
Organisation (WHO). I am contacting you to ask if you would illuminate Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge purple, in 
recognition of the 2-4% of Canadians living with fibromyalgia. That is over 1 1/2 million people that have 
been diagnosed with fibromyalgia. There are still many people waiting to be diagnosed or are not 
counted in those numbers because they have another condition. 
 
If you are able to illuminate Fitzsimmons Creek Bridge purple to raise awareness of fibromyalgia, would 
you  provide illumination from dusk on May12th  until dawn on May 13th?  
 
We have included our social media information below. Could you also provide your social media 
information, so we can recognize your role in raising awareness for fibromyalgia?  FAC would be grateful 
if you could email a photo of the bridge when illuminated to admin@fibrocanada.ca. 
 
 Please reply to this email by February  28, 2023.  
  
Thank you for helping FAC raise awareness of fibromyalgia. 
 
Suzy Groenewegen 
Alberta Regional Representative, Fibromyalgia Association Canada 
 
Website: https://fibrocanada.ca 
Facebook: FibroCanada2021 
Twitter: @fibrocanada 
Instagram: FibroCanadaFAC 
Pinterest: @FibromyalgiaAssociationCanada 
LinkedIn: 
Fibromyalgia Association Canada (FAC) 
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